
Construction of Makalanga Box Culvert  
 

 Start 

April 20, 2023  
10:00 am    

 

 End 

August 19, 2023  
10:00 am  

The general public is hereby notified that the Council officially handed over Makalanga Box 
Culvert construction site to DEC Construction Company of Post Office Box 3034, Blantyre 
under Contract Reference Number BCC/RFA/-MAK-EME/5/3/2/2022-23 on 19th April 2023. 
Furthermore, the general public is being informed that the contractor’s bid was accepted at    
MK 962, 797,636.05 (Nine Hundred Sixty Two Million Seven Hundred Ninety Seven 
Thousand Six Hundred Thirty Six Kwacha and Five Tambala).  



The project is expected to take a period of about four months. The general public is therefore, 
requested to cooperate with the contractors as they will be carrying out the construction works. 

For inquiries call our toll-free line 526/0888811000. 

 

 


